
Dr. Martin Luther
King, Jr. Day of

Service

Take pictures of your letters
and tag us with

#D161LovesOurElders or send
to akent@sd161.org

District-wide
Virtual Food Drive

Every monetary donation to our virtual food drive
provides nourishing food for our neighbors at risk of
hunger. Every one dollar donated can help provide
three meals.

Donate now at www.myfooddrive.org

Take a few minutes, sit down, and write a letter to an
elder (a stranger). Tell them about yourself, tell a story,
a joke or a riddle, and let them know that they are
loved.

Love for our Elders

Visit www.loveforourelders.org for letter
writing guidelines.

Find more projects at www.flossmoor.org

Living the Dream Presentation

Join us from 11 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on January 18 for a
discussion of Dr. King's work, legacy, and living the
dream presented by the It Could be Your Kid
organization. The discussion will focus on empathy,
kindness, and equity and is intended for students in
grades 4 thru 8 and their families.

Complete the Living the Dream form to
register.

https://www.myfooddrive.org/drive.php?608c9d1764
https://www.myfooddrive.org/drive.php?608c9d1764
https://loveforourelders.org/letters
http://www.flossmoor.org/506/2021-MLK-Day-of-Service---At-Home
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeIYqk4dBlbnspSc_HG9furMOeOS89Irje0docgmrOD23UbfA/viewform?gxids=7628

